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	Private Pilot Airplane Single-Engine Land 

(P-ASEL) Assessment of Instruction and Practical Test Experiences

	Dear General Aviation Pilot:

Recently, you should have received a postcard from the FAA encouraging your participation in this survey of your experiences with flight training and testing.  
As a newly certificated general aviation pilot, you are in a unique position to provide us valuable information regarding the flight training and testing you recently experienced. Please take the time to provide us with your feedback through this survey. 
The survey is voluntary and anonymous and should take approximately 20 minutes to complete on-line.  We invite you to respond either on-line via the Internet web address and user ID provided below or by requesting and returning a paper survey. Please choose only one method of completing the survey.   
TAKE SURVEY ON-LINE:  #WebAddress#

USER ID:  #UserID#

REQUEST A PAPER COPY:  Return the bottom section of this postage-paid postcard or call (405) 954-1594 to request a paper copy of the survey.
Thank you for your assistance and feedback.




